

To: Je vacation[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 3/1/2012 3:01:03 AM
Subject: Trip

Jeffrey, I'll know in the morning firm price, 23k +tax may be best price, I don't want to loose the offer,.I told them I'll confirm in the morning once firm price is offered to you, I was told 20k, but he's not in charge of the charter.,. Broker made mistake and confused MCO which is Orlando, with MIA which is Miami,.I told them MIA !
More info in morning, I told them to hold the trip for you to decide.
Thx
Larry

Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T